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I am in agreement with the Dept. of Ecology recommendations to ensure that the feedlot implement:

1) Lined lagoon wastewater systems engineered to prevent overflows and protect groundwater and
wildlife. 
2) Enhanced groundwater monitoring to prevent nitrate contamination. 
3) Stricter land application requirements to ensure nitrogen and other contaminants are not applied
in excess or in a manner that could lead to polluted runoff. 
4) Operational upgrades.


